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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

I strongly oppose your Oregon Death With Dignity Act and even more strongly 

oppose the additions which you propose in SB 1003. 

 

Suicide is not a solution to potential suffering.   Organizing death the way you want it 

to be attacks our very essence as people. 

 

Please reject this new bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephanie Doyle 


